THE NEXT 6 MONTHS The deVeber Institute’s achievements are

made possible by donors, like you

Still to come in 2024: Please donate to support the work of the
O--==4 deVeber Institute. We are a small
organization, striving to provide top

The deVeber Institute team is proud of all
we have achieved so far this year, but
especially excited for what lies ahead.

A fall collaborative
lecture series on MAiD

research, lectures, and publication’s on

.

today’s life issues. To meet these goals we

rely on the support of donors - like you. ’ ‘ i

All donations are tax-deductible and

immediately put to work. Donating is as easy S u m m e r
as simply choosing one of the below options.
Newsletter

The deVeber Institute for Bioethics
and Social Research

oversights and safeguards

A palliative care focused
in-person presentation —

the first since 2020

1.Fill in and return the enclosed
donation slip

A large—scale initiative to 2,Securely donate online at
CanadaHelps

3.E-transfer to bioethics@deveber.org

fundraise for crucial

Research and Scholarship for an Informed

research updates on ) o~
P Social Response to Human Life Questions

women’s health

You make it possible for our small
organization to impact change. Thank you

for all you do to further research and ‘ ‘

discourse on today’s human life issues.

" | appreciate the unique work of the

“ 0 The deVeber Institute deVeber Institute, and its role in
E %> 4936 Yonge St. Suite 255 shining a light in places that other
'” 4 Toronto, ON M2N 633 scientists and writers avoid."

www.deveber.org

DE VEBER bioethics@deveber.org



WELCOMING
DR. THOMAS BOUCHARD

The deVeber Institute is honored to
welcome Dr. Thomas Bouchard to our
advisory board. Dr. Bouchard is a family
medicine and geriatric care doctor in
Calﬁa . He isa Clinical Assistant Professor
att e%niversity of Calgary and has a
special interest in fertility, menstrual health
literacy and perinatal palliative care.

Dr. Bouchard has presented at the last two
deVeber Institute lecture series on MAiD
and palliative care. His phenomenal
presentations can be viewed on our
website under Videos.

www.deveber.org/videos

ECHOES: PALLIATIVE
CARE STORIES OF
CANADA

Echoes is a project near and dear to our
hearts that we have been working on for
the past couple of years. It is a unique
collection of uplifting stories from coast-
to-coast highlighting the importance of
palliative care.

Each narrative is accompanied by regional
statistics on palliative care and a directory
of local resources.

These stories are featured on a new website
that will launch this summer! Be sure to
check your emails in the coming months
tor the official release.

Do you have a story about the impact
of palliative care resources, doctors or
services? We'd love to hear it!

NEW
PUBLICATION

The Institute Presents

Is the
Human Embryo
a Person?

Those focused on protecting both the well-
being of women and the lives of the unborn
act on a belief that the child in the womb is a
human person. Advocates for abortion may
challenge this position. To deal fairly and
convincingly with these challenges, author
John Gallgher CSB, presents a thorough
reconsideration of the issue.

Is the Human Embryo a Person? examines
the notion of what it means to be a human

person and the validity of these notions.

Available for purchase Fall 2024.



